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Dear Sir/ Madam,
 
My name is Philip. I am the owner of Kandos Bakery in Kandos. I’m writing this letter to show my
 support for Bylong mining project. I know that there are a lot of protesters against this project
 but all of them are from other places and they are not local people. Right now, our local people
 is facing a big challenge to survive in this area. Unemployment is going up everyday, many
 people has left town to find jobs. Our community will come to an end without this job supply by
 Bylong mining project. We are one of a few businesses left in this town and we will have to close
 down the bakery if this project is unable to be approved soon. Many people who protest this
 project, they just come here at the meeting day and go back home, they do not really care how
 our local community survive, they do not give us or our council any plans to provide jobs. We
 are agree with them on their point of view if they all come here and live in Kandos, Rylstone. In
 general, Please approve this project as soon as possible. Thanks for your time.
 
Philip Le
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